
Millard North Band Booster Officer Meeting  
May 11, 2020 

 
 
Directors’ Report 

● 2020 marching show unveiled 
● No June rehearsals; waiting on word for July rehearsals/band camp 
● Senior slideshow almost complete 
● Most things for next year on hold at the moment, including the trip to Florida 
● Uniform returns and instrument pick up - waiting to hear from administration 

 
Old/New Business 

● Omaha Gives is on May 20. We already have $1000 in donations. 
● Big Band Dance could be held outside sometime in the fall 
● Mattress Fundraiser/Drive 4 Ur School events still scheduled to happen in July 
● Discussion of uniform package for freshmen and percussion  
● Everyone will pay the same ETM for the 2020-2021 season. 

 
 
 

 


